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To my  Valued Clients, Friends, and Family, 

After 16 years at 200 Fair Street, Kingston NY, I am very pleased to

announce we have moved into a wonderful new office. 

The new address, 233 Fair Street, Kingston NY……you may get the

impression we like Fair Street in Kingston NY!  And in fact, we do. 

The City of Kingston has an incredible collection of historic homes,

buildings, parks and Landscapes that give a feeling of prominence

and history. For an architectural office that creates designs based

on historic restoration, elegant homes and forward thinking

sustainable Projects we are able to enjoy a lovely palette within

our immediate manageable surroundings. 

Our office has grown to focus on finding the best solutions for the

varied request from our Clients. We are humbled to be part of

everything from restoring homes from the best architects in

American History to creating the World’s largest (and quite

elegant) residential micro-grid. 

Please enjoy the small collection of pictures of our recent moving

adventure. 

WRIGHT ARCHITECTS

- Andrew



WE MOVED 

After months  of  anticipation we have moved into our new
office  right  down the street

I T ' S  O F F I C I A L

NEW ADDRESS

233 Fair Street 
Kingston, NY 12401

SAME PHONE NUMBER

 (845) 338-3383 
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Before Before

Rendering Rendering

After After

Who doesn't love a before and after? 



 
www.wrightarchitectspllc.com 

 
 

233 Fair Street 

Kingston, NY 12401 

845.338.3383 

wrightarchitects@gmail.com 

Architecture is an evolving

industry.  Technology has

allowed for sustainable

concepts to become a

reality.  We are ready to

embrace the new

challenges and look

forward to implementing

the right solutions in our

designs.

What's Next

A big thank you to our

clients, friends and

investors.  Don’t

hesitate to send your

ideas and comments

our way.

Thank you to Michael Gold for taking these amazing photos for us! 


